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Appointment of Director 
 

The Board of Stargroup Limited (ASX: STL) is pleased to announce that Mr Cameron Ross has been 
appointed as an Executive Director of Stargroup. 

Mr Ross has a banking background and was previously employed by Indue Limited and came across to 
Stargroup when the Indue transaction was completed early this year. 

He is currently employed as Stargroup‘s National Business Development Manager, based in Brisbane. 
Mr Ross  will bring a wealth of relevant experience and a depth of business knowledge to the Board, 
which currently has two Non-Executive Directors. 
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